
DINABANDHU ANDREWS COLLEGE 
GARIA, KOLKATA – 700084 

 

NOTICE 
DAC/N-08/2020-21, dated 15.06.2020 

 

Respected teachers of Dinabandhu Andrews College are requested 

to kindly note that the undersigned has been directed by appropriate 

authority of Calcutta University to request you to complete all the 

pending works related to all the examinations held so far 

(B.A./B.Sc./B.Com Semester-I Examination, 2019, B.Com. Semester-V 

Examination, 2019, Supplementary Examination, 2019, and M.Sc. 

Examination, 2019) as early as possible. 

All are requested to take up the work at home at present while 

arrangements are being made for sanitizing  the college within a very 

short time so that the they may visit the college if they so desire. 

Specific date for sanitization work will be intimated in due course. 

All are requested to take necessary action on an extremely urgent 

basis in this regard. 

 

 

Principal 

Dinabandhu Andrews College 

 


